' Executive Summary and Conclusions
' Once the Equality Impact Assessment Template has been completed, please summarise the key findings here. Please send a

copy of your final document to the Policy and.Performance Team.

The current Buggy policy at Queens Park Golf Course was reviewed in January 2021. It has been agreed that the policy does
not directly or indirectly discriminate against any protected characteristic as defined under the Equality Act 2010.

It was found that: -

1. An Equality Impact Assessment needs to be undertaken and developed

2. That the positive benefits of the policy and mitigation that have already been put in place to support the reduction of

inequality of access to the facilities are made more apparent.

3. That amendments to the current buggy policy wording are undertaken, to reflect current thinking and legislation
4. The focus of the policy is to ensure safe usage of Queens Park Public Open Space and the associated golf course by both

golfers and members of the public

5. That any restrictions temporarily introduced to restrict buggy usage are designed to mitigate against these identified

hazards.
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